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The Simpson Memorial Library is currently open our usual business hours: Tuesday and Thursday from 
11:00-7:00, and Saturday from 9:00-1:00. We are also doing curbside delivery if you do not wish to enter 
the library. Give us a call and we will accommodate you. 
 
Winter Reads:  The winter season is no excuse to go without a great book and we have many for you. 
Our newest additions are: Marauder, by Clive Cussler, Three Women Disappear by James Patterson, The 
Invisible Girl by Lisa Jewell, NYPD Red 6 by James Patterson, Tom Clancy’s Shadow of the Dragon by 
Marc Cameron, The Awakening by Nora Roberts, Choppy Water by Stuart Woods, All that Glitters by 
Danielle Steel, and Squeeze Me by Carl Hiaasen. We also have many new books for the younger crowd. 
 
Bake Sale:   Despite our cold, wintry weather, our baking ladies are still cooking up a storm with their 
homemade treats! Our next selling dates are: Saturday, January 9 and Saturday, February 13, from 9:00-
2:00. We’ll see you at the Ye Ole Country Store in Carmel! 
 
Storytime: Ms Lee is now doing Storytime on Facebook. Go to “Simpson Memorial Library” and view a 
new story every week. We like being “Liked”! 
 
Our annual appeal is currently underway. We have established an endowment fund to help ensure the 
future of our library. We ask your help in this endeavor. We depend on our patrons and friends and 
appreciate the vital role you play in our ability to serve the community. Please help us by making a 
contribution. We appreciate it. 
 
Home Bound: If you are homebound in the Carmel area and need books, audiobooks or DVD’S, please 
let the library know. Items will be delivered to your home. If interested, please call Lee at the library and 
sign up for this service. 
 
Crafters Group:  Due to the Covid 19 virus. The Crafters are not meeting at this time. We will let 
everyone know when this restriction is lifted. 
 
Bottle Donations & Ink Cartridges: The library would like to thank everyone who has dropped off 
returnable bottles and ink cartridges. The proceeds continue to help the library maintain its services. 
The library earns points towards supplies at Staples for the recycled cartridges. We would appreciate it if 
you wouldn’t mind not crushing the bottles. The Recycling Place will not accept them. 
 
Website and Facebook:  Please check out our Website and Facebook Page.  
 

http://www.simpsonmemorial.org/

